
Phil Carroll 
Phil joined the Board in 2021 representing District 3. Phil has lived in the Avenues 
since he came to Utah as a graduate student back in 1974. He enjoys living in this 
community, the parks, and the surrounding foothills. He has been involved in the 
Greater Avenues Community Council for much of his time in Utah and he’s been a 
part of the Annual Memory Grove Cleanup since its inception. For Phil, public 
spaces and lands are critical to a livable community. He hopes to be part of 
ensuring their preservation and expansion. 


